R	EADING	•			
lr	ntroduci	ng D	wayne Jo	hnso	n!
	ocabulary Prev		·		
•	Match the word	ds on the left with	h the meanings on the	e right.	
1.	nickname	<u>E</u> A.	a person who is allow	ed to live in	a certain country
2.	citizen	В.	to be or go around so	meone or s	omething
3.	wrestler	C.	a measurement of we	ight (kg)	
4.	arrest (v.)	D.	very smart		
5.	centimeter	E.	a name (not a real na	me) given to	o a person
6.	kilogram	F.	to catch a person and	take them	to a police station
7.	surround (v.)	G.	a measurement of ler	igth or heigh	nt (cm)
8.	brilliant	Н.	an athlete who fights	another per	son
•	and nouns whe	n necessary.	ete the sentences. CI		
1.	My classmate is	French. She is	a_citizen_	of Franc	e.
2.	I am tall, about 1	82	·		
3.	The police are lo	ooking for that m	an. They want to		him.
4.	Water	an i	island on all sides.		
5.	Albert Einstein a	and Stephen Hav	wking were		_ people.
6.	My real name is	Richard, but my	<i>'</i>	_ is Rick.	
7.	I weigh about 75	j	.		
8.	I love to follow s	ports athletes or	n TV, especially		·
•	Choose any tw	o of the above v	words and write your o	own senter	ices.
1.					

DATE: _____

NAME: _____

READING

Topics: Introductions / Famous People

Introducing ... Dwayne Johnson!



If you like to watch Hollywood movies (I do!), especially action movies, then you probably already know the face of Dwayne Johnson. You might also know that he's American, and that his **nickname**¹ is 'the Rock". However, you might not know that he is also a Canadian **citizen**². Here are a few more things that you might not know about this man.

He was born in 1972, in a small city called Hayward (near San Francisco) in California. Because Dwayne's father was a **wrestler**³, Dwayne often travelled with his family (parents, brother and sister) and lived in many other cities when he was young. He even lived in New Zealand for a short while. Moving around so much was difficult for Dwayne because it was not very easy for him to make many friends. He was often angry and fought with other people, and so the police **arrested**⁴ him several times. However, things started to change when he was in high school, when he started to play football. Dwayne really liked to play football, so he became happier, he made more friends, his grades got better, and he later played football in college. In college, he was already big: he was 193 **centimeters**⁵ tall, and he weighed 113 **kilograms**⁶, and so after college he became a wrestler (like his father and grandfather). Many people say that he was one of the best wrestlers in the world. Dwayne was happy as a wrestler, but he wanted to try something new. That's when he decided to try acting, and in 2002 he starred in a big Hollywood movie called *The Scorpion King*. The movie was very popular and Dwayne went on to make many more movies that are loved by people all around the world.

Dwayne Johnson has had many jobs, but he says that, "being a father is the greatest job that I have ever had." He has three children and now lives in Florida. What is Dwayne's advice on how to be successful? He says, "Surround" yourself with brilliant⁸ people. And go to work!"

NAME:	DATE:

READING

Vocabulary and Spelling Practice
Introducing ... Dwayne Johnson!

• Read the sentences on the right and complete the crossword. Look at the article again to help you.

1 N	I	² C	K	N	Α	M	Е		
						1		I	3
4									
						5	6		
7									
					8]			
		9				-			
10									
11					12				
							13	1	
									44
				ı	Т	1			14
15									
	16								

ACROSS

- 1. Dwayne Johnson's ____ is 'the Rock'.
- **4.** Dwayne stars in many ____ movies.
- **5.** How ____ are you?
- **7.** Dwayne was a ____ before he became an actor
- **10.** ____ yourself with brilliant people!
- **12.** Dwayne felt ____ when he played football.
- **15.** There are 100 ____s in one meter.
- **16.** Dwayne's movies are very ____.

DOWN

- 2. I am Mexican. I am a ____ of Mexico.
- **3.** This bag of rice is heavy. It weighs 20
- **6.** The police _____ Dwayne several times when he was young.
- **8.** The police arrested him because he ____ with people.
- **9.** Surround yourself with _____ people!
- **11.** Dwayne has ____ about how to be successful.
- **13.** Dwayne is the of three kids.
- **14.** An 'A+' is an excellent ____!

NAME:	DATE:

READING

Introducing ... Dwayne Johnson!

How Much Do You Understand?



- Complete the statements.
- 1. Dwayne Johnson is a
- 2. He was born
- 3. In school, the police
- 4. He later played football
- 5. After college, he became a
- **6.** Dwayne thinks being a father

- A. in 1972 near San Francisco.
- **B.** in high school and college.
- **C.** is the best job he has ever had.
- **D.** wrestler, and then an actor.
- E. very popular actor.
- **F.** arrested him for fighting.

Discuss

- Discuss the following questions with your classmates.
- 1. Do you have a nickname? If 'yes', what is it? Do you like your nickname? If 'no', would you like a nickname? What?
- 2. What activities do you enjoy doing in school (or college)?
- 3. Can you think of more advice about how to be successful? What?

Write

	Write three pieces of advice about how to improve your English.
1.	
2.	
3.	

N A M E :	DATE:
WRITING	
Introducing Your First, interview a classmate. Then, writ	Classmate! te a paragraph to introduce your classmate!

Reading Lesson

Topic: Introductions / Famous People

Lesson "Introducing ... Dwayne Johnson!"

Grammar Focus Mixed: Present Simple, Past Simple, Present Perfect

344 words Vocabulary

A1 words-76% / **A2** words-13% / **B1** words-2% / **B2** words-1%

AWL Words in this text: *grades, jobs* Vocabulary Analysis by: vocabkitchen.com

Level Elementary – Intermediate (CEFR A2 – B1)



ANSWER KEY Page 1

ANSWER KEY Page 3

Vocabulary & Spelling

Vocabulary

- **2.** A 2. centimeters
- 3. H
 - 3. arrest
- 4. F
- 4. surrounds
- **5.** G **6**. C

1. E

5. brilliant

1. citizen

- **7.** B
- 6. nickname 7. kilograms
- **8.** D
- 8. wrestlers

N N	-	c	K	N	Α	М	Е		
		ı							³ К
⁴ A	С	т	1	0	N				ı
		ı				T	⁶ A	L	L
		z					R		0
W	R	Е	s	Т	L	Е	R		G
		N					Е		R
							s		Α
					*F		Т		М
		βВ			o		Е		s
10 S	U	R	R	0	U	N	D		
		ı			G				
A		L			12 H	Α	Р	Р	Υ
D		L			Т				
٧		ı					13 F		
1		Α					Α		G G
15 C	Е	N	Т	ı	М	Е	Т	Е	R
Е		Т					Н		Α
							Е		D
	16 P	0	Р	U	L	Α	R		Е

ANSWER KEY Page 4

How Much Do You Understand?

- 1. Dwayne Johnson is a very popular actor.
- 2. He was born in 1972 near San Francisco.
- 3. In school, the police arrested him for fighting.
- **4.** He later played football in high school and college.
- **5.** After college, he became a wrestler, and then an actor.
- **6.** Dwayne thinks being a father is the best job he has ever had.

Article Sources:

- Dwayne The Rock Johnson Tells His Life Story (YouTube) https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K2GT02zavxo
- Dwayne Johnson (Wikipedia) https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Dwayne Johnson#Personal life
- Dwayne "the Rock" Johnson Biography http://www.notablebiographies.com/news/Ge-La/Johnson-Dwayne-The-Rock.html